
From:Sam Cowdell
Sent:Mon, 28 Feb 2022 07:30:27 +0000
To:PlanningAndGrowth Email
Subject:Re: Invalid Application Letter (22/00382/FUL)
Attachments:Elevation & Floor Plan 1 50 with added annotated dimensions.pdf, Block Plan 1
500 Annotated.pdf

Hello Nicholas,

I am emailing in response to your letter dated 25th February 2022, where you required
additional information from me with regards to the planning application I submitted.

Please see the attached updated plans as requested.

As discussed, the shed plans that are labelled shed 1 and shed 2 are from my supplier,
which I'll be looking to purchase the shed from. These don't have any scale, i just wanted
to provide as much information about the shed as possible.

I haven't sent this via the portal, only via this email. If you do wish me to send it another
way, then please let me know.

If you require any more information then also, please don't hesitate to let me know.

Regards

Sam Cowdell

From: planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk <planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 February 2022 12:36
To:
Subject: Invalid Application Letter (22/00382/FUL)

Please see the attached invalidity letter in relation to the above at 23 Holmestead Close Costock

________________________________

This message and any attachments are for the named person's use only. It may contain
information that is commercially sensitive, of a confidential nature or contain protectively marked
material up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality
or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please
immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and
notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any
part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst every endeavour is made to
ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be performed before
opening. Rushcliffe Borough Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor
all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those
of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized



to state them to be the views of any such entity. Rushcliffe Borough Council accepts no liability
for any personal views expressed. Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under
the General Data Protection Regulation and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents of
the message and any attachments may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under
either piece of legislation. Any personal information that that you provide in response to this
email, or in any other communication with the Council, will be processed in accordance with our
responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further details please see our website for our
Privacy Notice https://www.rushcliffe.gov.uk/privacy/ Please consider the environment before
you print this email.


